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Friday 17th November 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Invitation to Consult on our School’s Values, Vision and Culture 

 

We are currently undertaking work to update the school community’s values, vision and culture.  

 

School has changed significantly since this was last done, increasing in size and diversity, leadership and staffing. There 

has also been a pandemic, which has had a sizeable impact on our children and society as a whole, leading many people 

to revaluate what matters to them.  

 

Staff and governors have already started work on identifying the core principles that should guide our organisation, 

exploring an aspirational vision that we wish to achieve, and defining exactly the behaviours and attitudes that create 

our culture.  

 

This week we have started consultation with the children. School Councillors along with their teachers will help the 

classes to complete a questionnaire to capture the children’s thoughts and ideas. 

 

It is hugely important as part of this exercise that parents and carers have the opportunity to express what is important 

to them as well.  We are holding two meetings at school to provide this opportunity:  

 

Wednesday 29th November 6.00pm - 7.00pm  

 

Friday 1st December 9.00am - 10.00am 

 

The meetings will be very informal, in a workshop style, giving time to reflect, discuss and share thoughts. Unfortunately, 

we are not able to offer childcare during the meetings. After consultations, ideas from all stakeholders will be drawn 

together in the new year. 

 

Please email the school office (office@winningtonpark.cheshire.sch.uk) or call school (01606 74371) to let us know if 

you are able to attend one of the meetings.  

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Rob Cole 

(Headteacher) 
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